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Dear Faithful Supporters, September 2024

As | am writing this, | cannot believe that it is already the middle of September. So, let’s catch you up with a
couple of things that have been happening the past few months.

It is always a blessing to have our Summer Kids Club each year, and this year was no exception. With the help
of some wonderful teens from Heritage Baptist Church of Barrie, Ontario, we made some good contacts and
some new friends. The most exciting part, and what made it a success, is that we R—
had at least 3 children saved! We are praising the Lord for all that He has done. = d
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On the very same day that the group from Heritage left, we picked up?o?hé =
men from Heritage who flew in for a few more days just to work on our church
building project in Bruceville. They worked so hard and got a week’s worth of work done in just three days!!

Please be in prayer for a couple of things:

1. Our building project. It is coming along, and we are thankful for each one of you who have helped and
continue to help along the way. Also, pray for C.L.A.LLM. from B.l.M.l. as they come in October to assist with the
building.

2. My wife and | to continue to have good health and strength.

3. Ayoung man we met while out visiting named Kerry. We chatted with him about his need for the Lord. He
was very kind and listened to us for awhile. He did not receive the Lord at that time; however, the seed was
planted. Please pray that we will have the opportunity to meet up with him again.

We are grateful for your continued prayer and financial support,

God Bless,
Wes and Faith-Ann Bartley ~ Serving in St. Lucia since 2012




